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ISSUE:
STAR (School Tax Relief Program)

You may have heard that the new budget will require all current recipients of the
basic STAR property tax exemption to re-register on a one-time basis in order to root
out fraud in the system. The registration deadline is not until April of next year, and I
will post information when the Tax Department announces the process for re-
registering.
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